
From: Bauman, Robert
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: Strauss / Century City
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 3:02:43 PM

Here is one worth putting in the file.

-----Original Message-----
From: Barbara Paulini [mailto:barb@studiopaulini.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2019 10:48 AM
To: Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Stamper II, Russell; Bauman, Robert; Dodd,
Nikiya; Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Murphy, Michael (Alderman);
Borkowski, Mark; Perez, Jose; Spiker, Scott; Zielinski, Tony
Subject: Strauss / Century City

As a former employee of Strauss, I implore you to NOT let this happen…

not only is the stench gagging at best on processing days,

the rebirth of this area is vital for making a positive change… NOT a backwards

antiquated way that is on its way OUT… we need to be leaders.
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